
 

 

PO BOX 325, Bairnsdale, 3875 
90 McKean Street, Bairnsdale, 3875 
Tel: 03 5150 4800 Fax: 03 5150 4801 
bairnsdale.sc@education.vic.gov.au 
www.bairnsdalesc.vic.edu.au 

 

Respect, Responsibility, Resilience 

20th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The College is currently working with Year 10 students to help them select individual programs for 
their final two years of secondary education.  Students in Year 10 are at a critical junction in their 
education journey as they move into the Victorian Certificate of Education (VCE or VCE Vocational 
Major) in 2026.  Our students need support to prepare them for the rigour and expectations of the 
VCE, and this is best achieved when families, students and staff work together in partnership.  To 
build learning confidence and to support students and their families in determining the correct 
program for everyone, the College will be conducting the following events: 
 

Date Event 

20th May Course Selection Assembly 

ongoing Class visits from Pathways Practitioners 

 

June 10th Parent/Student VCE Webinar 

June 12th TAFE VET ‘Taster’ day for students 

June 17th Student VCE exploration session 

June 20th Student VCE VM exploration session 

June 25th and 26th Individual student/parent/pathways practitioner interviews (see below) 

 
On June 25th and June 26th our Year 10 students will have a customised program.  To improve rigour, 
support positive study habits and build exam confidence, exam revision sessions will be scheduled to 
support preparation for Year 10 exams.  Over these two days, individual student/family pathway 
interviews will also be booked.  We encourage families to attend with their student. These 
interviews are a new initiative, designed to improve our course selection process and support 
students in future study and employment opportunities.    

 

Wednesday 25th June English exam revision sessions 1 – 4 
Maths exam revision session 5 

Year 10 English Exam  
Monday 30th June 

Thursday 26th June Maths exam revision sessions 1 – 4 
English exam revision session 5 

Year 10 Maths Exam 
Tuesday 1st July 

 
In addition, we invite families to attend a VCE Webinar, scheduled at 6.00 pm on Tuesday 10th June.  
This webinar will give an overview of the different pathways available in Year 11 and 12 and the 
subjects students can select that support each individual pathway. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of our College and working with us to make students the centre 
of all that we do.  The senior team looks forward to continuing to work in partnership with families 
as we enter the final stage of secondary education for our students. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

 
Jacqui Telford      Tony Roberts 
Assistant Principal 10-12    College Principal 


